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Back to School for 2023 
 
 

Please visit www.myschoolgear.net.au to place your orders for your children returning to school in 2023. 
 

The cut-off date for on-time orders is 9 December 2022. 

 

A discount of 7.5% will be applied 
to orders received and paid for online 

before 9 December 2022 
 

All Back to School Book Packs will be delivered directly to the College in January, 
before the start of Term 1. 

 
Late orders received may not be delivered within the defined delivery window. 

 
 
 

ORDERS FOR NEW ENROLMENTS WILL BE ACCEPTED ALL YEAR 

 
Late and unpaid orders will be charged at full price 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.myschoolgear.net.au/

